From:

Flynn, Courtney

Sent:

Thursday, October 26, 2017 3:49 PM

To:

Boyd, John

Subject:

FW: Volunteers for Working Group

Also---Robinwood confirmed they received it.

From: Savanna Oaks Neighborhood Association
Sent: Wednesday, October 25, 2017 3:22 PM
To: Flynn, Courtney <cflynn@westlinnoregon.gov>
Cc: Boyd, John <jboyd@westlinnoregon.gov>
Subject: Re: Volunteers for Working Group

Courtney,

Yes, I did receive the letter and have been working to find someone willing to volunteer. I'm going through a list of people I thought would be good but haven't had any takers so far. I'll keep trying.

Ed

Ed Schwarz, President Savanna Oaks Neighborhood Association

From: Flynn, Courtney

Sent: Wednesday, October 25, 2017 9:29 AM

Cc: Boyd, John

Subject: Volunteers for Working Group

Good morning,

I am emailing you this morning to confirm that you received a letter from the City regarding a Mixed Used Transitional Zone Working Group. If this is the case, can you please confirm you did receive the letter and also provide the names of individuals you would like to nominate.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks, Courtney

Courtney Flynn

Citizen Engagement Coordinator Administration #8609



From:

gwalvatne@comcast.net

Sent:

Thursday, October 26, 2017 12:07 PM

To:

Flynn, Courtney

Boyd, John

Cc: Subject:

Re: Volunteers for Working Group

Hi Courtney,

A representative from the West Linn Planning Commission, who is not yet determined, will attend the Mixed Use Transitional Zone Working Group. I anticipate that Commissioner Jim Farrell will be interested in attending, but this remains to be settled. Also, since I have been involved through the CCI, I may be attending during the first few sessions to bring the Working Group up to speed on the issues.

Thanks,

Gary Walvatne Chair West Linn Planning Commission

From: "Courtney Flynn" <cflynn@westlinnoregon.gov>

Cc: "John Boyd" <jboyd@westlinnoregon.gov> **Sent:** Wednesday, October 25, 2017 9:29:45 AM

Subject: Volunteers for Working Group

Good morning,

I am emailing you this morning to confirm that you received a letter from the City regarding a Mixed Used Transitional Zone Working Group. If this is the case, can you please confirm you did receive the letter and also provide the names of individuals you would like to nominate.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks, Courtney

Courtney Flynn
Citizen Engagement Coordinator
Administration

22500 Salamo Rd. West Linn, Oregon 97068 cflynn@westlinnoregon.gov westlinnoregon.gov 503-742-8609

[https://westlinnoregon.gov/sites/all/themes/aha_responsive_2016/logo.png]<http://westlinnoregon.go

From:

Savanna Oaks Neighborhood Association

Sent: To: Wednesday, October 25, 2017 3:22 PM

Cc:

Flynn, Courtney Boyd, John

Subject:

Re: Volunteers for Working Group

Courtney,

Yes, I did receive the letter and have been working to find someone willing to volunteer. I'm going through a list of people I thought would be good but haven't had any takers so far. I'll keep trying.

Ed

Ed Schwarz, President Savanna Oaks Neighborhood Association

From: Flynn, Courtney

Sent: Wednesday, October 25, 2017 9:29 AM

Cc: Boyd, John

Subject: Volunteers for Working Group

Good morning,

I am emailing you this morning to confirm that you received a letter from the City regarding a Mixed Used Transitional Zone Working Group. If this is the case, can you please confirm you did receive the letter and also provide the names of individuals you would like to nominate.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks, Courtney

Courtney Flynn

Citizen Engagement Coordinator Administration #8609



Please consider the impact on the environment before printing a paper copy of this email. This e-mail is subject to the State Retention Schedule and may be made available to the public

From:

Flynn, Courtney

Sent:

Wednesday, October 25, 2017 9:47 AM

To:

Boyd, John

Subject:

FW: Volunteers for Working Group

FYI

From: Noelle Brooks [mailto:historicwillamette@gmail.com]

Sent: Wednesday, October 25, 2017 9:32 AM
To: Flynn, Courtney <cflynn@westlinnoregon.gov>

Subject: Re: Volunteers for Working Group

Hello Courtney,

I have had a nice phone call with John and he knows we will be happy and honored to sit on the Mixed Use Work Group. Our monthly meeting is this Friday and I asked that I be able to talk to the board as a whole to get those names. He thought that would be just fine. If this has changed, let me know.

Thanks, Noelle

On Wed, Oct 25, 2017 at 9:29 AM, Flynn, Courtney < cflynn@westlinnoregon.gov> wrote:

Good morning,

I am emailing you this morning to confirm that you received a letter from the City regarding a Mixed Used Transitional Zone Working Group. If this is the case, can you please confirm you did receive the letter and also provide the names of individuals you would like to nominate.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks,

Courtney

Courtney Flynn

Citizen Engagement Coordinator
Administration

22500 Salamo Rd.
West Linn, Oregon 97068
cflynn@westlinnoregon.gov
westlinnoregon.gov

From:

Steven Miesen <smiesen@hotmail.com>

Sent:

Sunday, October 22, 2017 10:42 PM

To:

Boyd, John

Cc:

Axelrod, Russell; Arthur

Subject:

Fw: Letter from Mayor Axelrod

Dear John,

Here are the names of the volunteers from Bolton Neighborhood Association to sit on the mixed use zoning talks scheduled for November.

All the best,

Steve Miesen BNA President

Roger Straus, Kathryn Frederick, (<u>rogerstraus1@yahoo.com</u>); (503.344.6825) and Alma Coston (<u>billnalma@comcast.net</u>); (503.720.5688).

From: Alan Smith <aalansmith57@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, October 21, 2017 7:09 PM
To: Steven Miesen; jboyd@westlinnoregon.gov

Subject: Letter from Mayor Axelrod

Hi Steve,

Sorry I am late on this.

The names of the volunteers from Bolton Neighborhood Association to sit on the mixed use zoning talks scheduled for November.

Roger Straus, Kathryn Frederick, (<u>rogerstraus1@yahoo.com</u>); (503.344.6825) and Alma Coston (<u>billnalma@comcast.net</u>); (503.720.5688).

If any problems contacting them let me know.

Alan Smith VPBNA

From:

A Sight for Sport Eyes <sporteyes@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Friday, October 20, 2017 12:59 PM

To:

Boyd, John

Cc:

Holmes, Gail; Morgan, John; Sakelik, Richard

Subject:

RE: Willamette Neighborhood Mixed Use Transitional Zone working group outreach

Thanks John. Noelle is leaving us soon and not sure what address you sent it to as my work is where most main street correspondence comes to. We already discussed at a previous board meeting as I knew this was coming down the pipeline. I will be representing main street as I am the one that brought all of this to council's attention in the first place. However, I have a concern that the due date to let you know is today. I also sit on the EDC and we did not discuss anyone from the EDC also sitting on this committee. We had a meeting last week and we don't have another meeting until next month. I'm not sure if and who would want to also sit on this committee but I think to be fair, EDC should have been informed and be allowed to discuss who would be nominated before the "due date". I have cc'd the chair and John Morgan our city staff liaison and Richard Sakelik our council liaison. Perhaps we could get a nomination by end of day today via email from the EDC. I would hate for me to be the only representative on this committee when other EDC members feel this is an important issue once I brought it to their attention and EDC as a group wanted to see council move forward on this zoning issue.

Thanks
Shannen
A Sight for Sport Eyes
1553 11th St.
West Linn, OR 97068
503-699-4160
888-223-2669
Fax: 888-240-06551

Fax: 888-240-06551 www.sporteyes.com

From: Boyd, John [mailto:jboyd@westlinnoregon.gov]

Sent: Friday, October 20, 2017 12:26 PM **To:** Knight, Shannen <sporteyes@yahoo.com>

Cc: 'historicwillamette@gmail.com' <historicwillamette@gmail.com>

Subject: Willamette Neighborhood Mixed Use Transitional Zone working group outreach

Hi Shannon,

The Mayor noted at the last CCI meeting you had not received a copy of the outreach letter and requested I send you a copy.

The letter was mailed to Noelle Brooks for the Main Street Group on October 5th and is attached as requested.

Thank you for your interest

John

John Boyd *Planning Manager*Planning